
23 June 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

Drama Production: A Midsummer Night’s Dream

We would like to invite you to see our wonderful school production of A Midsummer Night's
Dream by William Shakespeare on Wednesday 12 and Thursday 13 July at Ashlyns School.

The performances will take place in the Chapel, starting at 6.30pm each night; they will run
for approximately 1 hour 30 minutes. Please note that seating is unreserved.

Tickets cost £3.00 each and may be purchased on ParentPay.

We look forward to seeing you and we hope you enjoy the show!

Yours sincerely

Mrs O Mansfield
Head of Drama


